
TOWN OF SPRING VALLEY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 To be held Monday, October 11, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Orfordville Fire Station meeting room, 

173 North Wright Street, Orfordville, WI for the following purpose: To consider a request by 

Kenneth D. Stockman to the Town of Spring Valley Board for a land division for the rezoning of 

not more than 1.5 acres from A1 to A3 to preserve the pre 1974 grandfather's house at 14733 W 

Speich Rd., in the NW1/4, of the NE ¼ of the NE 1/4 of Section 22, Tax Parcel Number 036 

001471, Survey 6-18-192 located at 14733 W Speich Rd, on the south side of the road. The land 

division and rezone from A1 to A3 would then allow for a new residence to be built on the north 

side at 14740 W. Speich Rd, Orfordville WI 53576.  

 

      On August 23, 2021 the Town of Spring Valley Planning & Zoning Committee 

recommended that the Town Board approve the request for a land division and rezone from A1 

to A3 be granted. A quorum of the Committee members may be present for information-

gathering purposes.  Immediately following the public hearing the Spring Valley Town Board 

will vote at their regular monthly meeting for action on the request. 

 

                Dela Ends, Clerk 

                (608) 897-4288   www.townofspringvalley.com   
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